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EIP is proud to have once again been recommended in the UK Legal 500, the global guide 

to the leading legal service providers.

The Legal 500 is based on client opinion, so for a firm that prides itself on the strength of 

its client relationships, this is a particularly welcome acknowledgement.

EIP is pleased to see the steady growth of the practice has been formally recognised, with 

the EIP Life practice group being mentioned in the guide.  Andrew Sharples is also 

named personally, in the year of his joining the firm as head of the EIP Life practice group.

Partner Jerome Spaargaren, head of the EIP Digital practice group, was also named, the 

third time he has been cited in the Legal 500 recommendations in recent years.

EIP would like to thank all its clients for their support over the last year and look forward 

to continuing these relationships in 2012, which will see a number of exciting new 

developments for the firm.
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